
Chatham County Department of Engineering 

To Hold 

A Public Information Open House 

For The  

Quacco Road Improvement Project 

 

On June 13, 2017 at the Andrews Visitor Center located at the Coastal Georgia Botanical 

Garden (2 Canebrake Road, Savannah, Georgia 31419), the Chatham County Department of 

Engineering will hold a public information open house concerning the Quacco Road 

Improvement Project. 

 

This project will include roadway widening and operational improvements to 

intersections, drainage features, and pedestrian facilities along a 2.6-mile-long segment of 

Quacco Road beginning east of the existing Quacco Road bridge over I-95 and terminating at  

SR 25/US 17.  The widened roadway will consist of two 12-foot lanes with a 14-foot flush 

median along most of the corridor.  Four 12-foot lanes and an urban typical section with a raised 

concrete median will be used approaching the intersection with SR 25/US 17. Right-turn-lanes 

will also be added along the corridor to prevent queuing along Quacco Road.  Pedestrian 

facilities will be a large part of the improvements for this project. A 10-foot shared use path will 

be along the north side and a 5-foot sidewalk will be along the south side and Bus pullouts for 

the CAT bus route that currently services the area will be included. Options being considered 

will improve and address the signalized intersection at SR 25/US 17. 

 

The purpose of this Open House is to provide the public with an opportunity to view the 

proposed project, ask questions and comment on the proposal. 

 

The Open House will be conducted between the hours of 4:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.  The 

Open House will be informal and the public is invited to attend anytime during these hours.  

There will be no formal presentation. 

 

The meeting site is accessible to persons with disabilities.   

 

Written statements will be accepted concerning this project until June 27, 2017.  Written 

statements may be submitted to: 

 

Nathaniel Panther, P.E. 

npanther@chathamcounty.org 

Chatham County Department of Engineering 

P.O. Box 8161 

Savannah, Georgia 31412 

mailto:npanther@chathamcounty.org

